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6th July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6 transition 2024 
 
I hope your child had a great day at their new secondary school yesterday. We now have a large number of transition 
activities for your children in the last 2 and a bit week of term. These will include, but are not limited to: - 

• 24th July 9.20am – Y6 Production 

• Skateboarding 

• T-Shirt Graffiti Workshop 

• Gardening 

• Pop Art Lessons 

• Team-building activities in readiness for secondary 

• Sports Tournament 

• 19th July - Cineworld Visit (includes a snack box) 

All of this will take place with a staff team using the Foundation Unit. All other classes will have gone to new year 
groups. On the 10th of July children will need to report for registration at the Foundation Unit (across the road from 
Main School) until Wednesday 19th July when they will return to old classes on Thursday 20th July. 

I have been very clear with your children that many of the transition activities are privileges. School are spending a lot 
of money to make transition as creative and fun as possible – a time for children to reflect on, celebrate and finish off 
their time at Wibsey Primary. 

 Where behaviour falls short, and after being given lots of opportunities to put things right, it may be necessary to 
remove a privilege from a child or for a Y6 child to work in in the main school building with another year group. This will 
be a last resort but will be rigorously enforced so that those children always doing the right thing can fully enjoy 
themselves. 

I look forward to a productive couple of weeks. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Nigel M Cooper 
Headteacher 
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